
 



 
 
 
September 2, 2014 

SHREK  
THE MUSICAL   

 
Dear Friends,  

 
This fall, the DSHA Theatre Department will produce the new Broadway musical sweeping the nation, Shrek. Based off 
the critically acclaimed Dreamworks animated film, the musical follows Shrek, Fiona and Donkey as they journey from 
the swamp to the kingdom of Duloc. It’s a witty comedy for all ages filled with messages of hope, acceptance and love.  
 
We want your school to be among the first to know about a special school matinee performance for Shrek,  on 
Wednesday, November 12 at 9:30 a.m. We would very much like to have your third, fourth, fifth, sixth, seventh and 
eighth grade students attend for only $1.00!   
 
Please help us spread the word among teachers and classes who might be interested. The small fee of $1.00 per student 
and chaperone helps us cover our additional licensing fees. We ask that there be one adult chaperone for every ten 
students. Running time for the performance will be approximately two hours and 15 minutes, including a 10 minute 
intermission.  Students should arrive between 9:00 and 9:20 a.m.   
 
This year’s matinee will fill up quickly, so please contact us soon to reserve Shrek seats for your students. School 
reservations and information are available by calling Mr. Michael Stoddard at (414) 616-2813. Deposits should be 
received by October 24 to hold your spot. I look forward to sharing this fun event with you and your students! 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Michael Stoddard 
Director of Theatre  
StoddardM@dsha.k12.wi.us 
4257 North 100th Street � Milwaukee, WI 53222  �  www.dsha.info 
 
 
 
 
 
 
P.S. After  submit t ing your reg is trat ion,  p lease consider  post ing the mini poster  on the reverse  o f  this  
invi tat ion in your teachers ’  lounge or hal lway.  Thanks for  your support !  
 

 
 


